
 
 

 

To whom it may concern,  

 

On behalf of the (Irish Decontamination Institute) Executive committee, I wish to confirm that we 

are fully supporting Ms Tracey Scott to join the Executive Committee of the WFHSS. Ms Scott phase 

served on the executive board at the IDI for numerous years and has held the positons of IDI 

member, IDI ordinary committee member, IDI secretary and became the IDI chairperson in February 

of 2023.  

Over the years Ms Scott has represented the IDI presenting at conferences and congresses from the 

he IDI study days and annual conference, Patient safety conference Dubai 2023 & 2017, Infection 

Prevention & Control conference 2023 & 2024. 

I wish Ms Scott well in her application to join the Executive Committee of the WFHSS. 

 

Yours sincerely  

Anthony Mc Loughlin  

Acting IDI Present  


